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Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Water & Sewer Division of Public Services is currently using a 2004 Freightliner with a sewer vacuum that 
is in need of replacement due to age and hours.  Using a National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) contract a 2016 
Freightliner with a Vacall Model AJV1015 sewer vacuum is being recommended for Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Water & Sewer Division is currently using a 2004 Freightliner with a Jet Vac body that has over 183,000 
miles.  This truck is used daily for opening clogged sewer lines and performing routine maintenance.  The 
Vacall Model AJV1015 sewer vacuum is similar to the one they are currently using and will meet their needs.  
The price of $331,910.55 is for the sewer vacuum truck and includes a $37,500 trade in allowance for our 2004 
Freightliner sewer vacuum.  Estimated delivery is 180-240 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2015-16 Water & Sewer Fund budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the new 2016 Freightliner with a Vacall Model 
AJV1015 sewer vacuum from Rodders & Jets Supply Inc. and trading in our exisiting truck towards this 
purchase. 
 

   

 

 




